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Roadrunners Are Character Strong!
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Central Point Elementary families, we are so lucky to be a Character Strong School! Every teacher at
CPE is providing your student with activities and instruction using Character Strong traits. This

month's trait is RESPONSIBILITY.

Family Focus:
Responsibility

Showing responsibility means
helping others complete a task
at home. Try completing a
chore as a family like cleaning
up the kitchen and taking out
the garbage. Set a timer for
five minutes and see how fast
your family can clean up when
you work together!

Upcoming Events
School Pictures: October 24

Parent Conferences: October
19 AND 20.

No School for students on
these days!

Halloween Carnival: October
27 5:30-7:30 PM

Mini Marathon: October 31

Hot Lunch is Soooo00
Good!

Please know that D6 is one of

the last districts to provide
homemade hot lunches in our
cafeterias!

Save time in the morning by
looking over the week's lunch
menu (see the link below), and
asking your student to choose
a day or two where they try a
hot lunch.
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October 31 Halloween Day!
Students may BRING costumes
to school to put on when their
teacher gives permission, but
no face masks or face paint
that makes our students
unidentifiable.

M - Y. Central Point School District 6 - School Nutrition And Fitness
nus Nondiscrimination Statement In accordance with federal civil rights
law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights
regulations and policies, this institution is prohibited from
discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex

Pl ter siern o Ve bata sbrser (including gender identity and sexual orientation), disability, age, or
reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity.

2 cpsd6food.com

Online Payment System

Families,
If you would like to pay your registration fees online or pay for field trips and other school items, the
link to our online payment system is below!

Online Payment System
Visit the post for more.

[Z registration.district6.org

Follow us on Facebook!

Technology Tips From Principal Slaughter

One positive way to use technology is to have dance parties with your kids! Parents can play DJ and
run their kiddo's favorite playlist while your student puts on a show. We have dance parties in our
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What if Everybody did That? is our RESPONSIBILITY book of the month!
If you visit one of our public libraries, check out What if Everybody did That? by Ellen Javernick

Central Point Elementary School

For attendance assistance or bussing assistance, please call
541.494.6507

Email: tiffany.slaughter@district6.org

Website: https://cpe.district6.org/

Location: 450 South 4th Street, Central Point, OR, USA
Phone: 541-494-6508
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Communicate quickly and effectively with interactive newsletters.

Smore empowers educators to connect with their community, streamline school communications,
and increase engagement.

Create a newsletter




